
 Western Avenue, Seaton Delaval,  

Whitley Bay, Tyne & Wear, NE25 0EP.  

Telephone: 0191 237 1239. 

Fax: 0191 298 0134. 

E-mail: Admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher Mr. O. Flitcroft. GDNSM, PGCE, NPQH, 

PQSI. 

July 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

When your child starts Reception class in September they will need to line up at the red 

gate where they will be collected by a member of staff at 8.50am prompt.  Staff will be 

available briefly to answer any queries you may have. 

 

Please gather at the red gate at 3pm and the children will be handed to you at this point. 

 

Thank you in anticipation for your cooperation in further helping us to ensure all children 

are happy, safe and learning. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr O Flitcroft, 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


